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Pending Applications in Which Character Issues Have Been Raised 
 
 

Character allegations have been raised in a petition to deny filed on September 1, 2004 by 
Right to Decency, Inc. and the American Decency Association (“Petitioners”) against the 
application for renewal of license (FCC File No. BRH-20040601BHZ) of WKRK-FM, 
Detroit, Michigan, a station that isunder common ownership with the Applicant.  
Petitioners suggest that the licensee of WKRK-FM lacks the basic character 
qualifications to be a Commission licensee because of alleged violations of the 
Commission’s rule on the broadcast of indecent material. 
 


